MEETING DATE:

AGENDA ITEM:

June 13, 2012

Discuss approval of a contract with Rice University
to provide an 8 day intensive math training in July
and August of 2012 for up to fifteen GISD secondary
math teachers and up to six days on site consulting
during the 2012-2013 school year for an amount not
to exceed $45,000, funded by the Secondary Math

Teacher Support Program grant funds and Title
funds.

As part of the planned continuation of the Secondary Math Teacher Support Program
grant, received last year, TEA has asked that we provide a math institute this summer
with our Institution of Higher Education Partner, Rice University, for the math teachers
that will participate in the program next school year. The funding for this will come from
the current Secondary Math Teacher Support Program and from Title Funds.

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve a contract with Rice University to provide
an 8 day intensive math training in July and Angust
of 2012 for up to fifteen GISD secondary math
teachers and up to six days on site consulting during
the 2012-2013 school year for an amount not to
exceed $45,000, fanded by the Secondary Math
Teacher Support Program grant funds and Title
funds.

Larry Nichols
Superintendent

Annette Scott
Assistant Superintendent for
Curriculum and Instruction



